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Journeying Together in Christ 

3 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 6 SATs week begins on Monday 13 May 2024.  Please ensure that they arrive at school by 

8.30 am on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday as we shall be serving them breakfast 

(fruit juice, fruit cereal or toast) so that they are settled, calm and well prepared.   

 

Please can we ask that each child brings the following to school on Tuesday 13 May to leave at 

school for the week and take home on Thursday 16 May. 

 Bowl 

 Plate 

 Cup 

 Spoon  

 

If your child has any food allergies, please let the class teacher know. 

 

It is very important that your child sits all of the tests on the day and time of the test, if 

there is an exceptional circumstance please contact the school office. 

 

We will do everything in our power to ensure that the tests cause your child as little concern or 

worry as we can.  We want them to do their best.  Please also see Top Tips for Stress Free 

SATS flyer. 

 

The timetable below is for your information only – all you have to do is make sure that they 

arrive on time each day and perhaps say a little prayer!  Please contact us if you are concerned 

about anything. 

 

Monday      Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling 

Tuesday  Reading 

Wednesdsay  Maths, Papers 1 & 2 

Thursday   Maths, Paper 3 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss F McGonigle 

Deputy Headteacher 
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